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Edwards, Dawn

From: Curry, Damien, CDA <damien.curry@acgov.org>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 3:39 PM

To: Edwards, Dawn; Tice, Leslie

Subject: FW: CCWD comment letter on the Jess Ranch Compost Facility DEIR is attached

Attachments: Jess Ranch Compost Facility DEIR_CCWD Comments_01132020.pdf

 

 

From: Christine Schneider <cschneider@ccwater.com>  

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 3:38 PM 

To: Curry, Damien, CDA <damien.curry@acgov.org> 

Cc: Laurel Mendoza <mendozaranch@gmail.com> 

Subject: CCWD comment letter on the Jess Ranch Compost Facility DEIR is attached 

 

Hello Damien—the CCWD comment letter on the Jess Ranch Compost Facility DEIR is attached. Please let 
me know if you have questions. 
 
Thanks, Christine 
 

Christine Schneider, MS, RLA 
Senior Planner 

 

 

P    925-688-8118 

W   cschneider@ccwater.com 

 

CONTRA COSTA WATER DISTRICT 

1331 Concord Avenue, Concord, CA 94520 

 

Facebook  |  Twitter 

 

** This email was sent from an external source. If you do not know the sender, do not click on links or 
attachments. **  
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November 17, 2020 
 
 
 

Sent via Hard Copy and Email 
 
 
Damien Curry 
Alameda County Planning Department 
224 West Winton Avenue, Room 111 
Hayward, CA 94544 
 
Subject:  Jess Ranch Compost Facility Project Recirculated Draft Environmental Impact Report 

(RDEIR)(SCH #2018052056) 
 
Dear Mr. Curry: 
 
The Contra Costa Water District (CCWD) has reviewed the Recirculated Draft Environmental Impact 
Report (RDEIR) for the proposed Jess Ranch Compost Facility Project. CCWD understands that the 
County developed a Partial RDEIR in response to public comments from the Alameda County Waste 
Management Authority (ACWMA), as ACWMA requested an additional reduced project size alternative. 
CCWD also understands that construction of this reduced project size alternative would only progress 
to what is described as Phase 1 of the project, instead of the project as proposed which has two 
phases. Phase 1 would result in construction of a facility with the capacity of 500 tons per day of 
organic material utilizing a windrow system incorporating either negative air or positive air aerated 
static pile technology, as opposed to Phase 2 which would increase the capacity to 1,000 tons per day. 
 
CCWD commented on the DEIR on January 13, 2020, during the public comment phase. This comment 
letter is attached.  CCWD has reviewed the RDEIR and finds that none of the analysis contained in the 
RDEIR affects our comments as contained in this letter. We look forward to reviewing a Response to 
Comments document/Final EIR that addresses our comments and resolves the issues raised in that 
letter. 
 
  

NBOGAN
Line

NBOGAN
Typewritten Text
1


NBOGAN
Text Box
Letter #6B

NBOGAN
Text Box
Page 46



 
Mr. Damien Curry 
Alameda County Planning Department 
November 17, 2020 
Page 2 

Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached at cschneider@ccwater.com or (510) 
406-1889.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
Christine Schneider, MS, RLA 
Senior Planner 
 
CLS:ck 
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